Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: council contracts
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

How many Council Contracts, over the past 5 years, have been carried out :
a: On time
b: At or Under budget
I am aware that the Upperton Road Viaduct replacement was the only one that was within its £24million budget and ended 1 day late due to an electrical fault on the opening day.
Answer:
We currently do not record this information. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

